
 

 
Celebrating the Liturgy  General Information 

Sunday Masses 
Ballymoney: 
Sat 7.00pm & 11.00am 
Dervock: Sun 9.00am 
Week-day Masses   
Mon - Thurs & Sat: 10.00am  
Fri: 7.30pm 
 
Visitation of Sick 
Week commencing 11 Jan 
2016.  

Confessions 
Sat: 6:15pm – 6:45 pm 
First Fri: After Evening Mass 
 
Eucharistic Adoration 
Tuesday 11.00am – 10.00pm 
 
Holy Hour Dervock 
First Wed of each month at 
7.30pm. Next date 3 Feb ‘16 

10 Jan 2016 
Readers  
Sat  Vigil:  Irene Gallagher 
      11.00: Eugene Wallace  
Daily Readers: 
Group A   (from 10 Jan) 
 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Group 3 Anne McKeever 
(from 10 Jan) 

Coffee Morning  
January   Wed 13 
                Wed 27      
 
Cleaning Team  
Jan: St Anne’s 
 
Parochial Hall 
Ladies Keep Fit Class  
Mon 7-8pm 
 

 
To ensure inclusion in the Parish Bulletin, all notices should reach the Parish by 6pm on Wednesday. Notices can be emailed or left 

in the Parochial House and you should continue to put Anniversary notices in the box in the church porch. 

10 January 2016 
 
Contact Details 
Fr. O'Brien: 028 276 62003 
St. Vincent de Paul Soc.: 07860 455 549 
Administration: office@ballvmoneyparish.com 
Website: www.ballymoneyparish.com 
 
Recently Deceased 
Sean McLaughlin Castlerock 
Anniversaries 
First Anniversary Patrick McCanny 11.00am Sun 10 Jan 
First Anniversary Brendan Bakewell 
Fr Andrew Scott, James Boyle, Seamus Caulfield,  
Jim Doherty, Mary Gallagher, William Gallagher, 
Vincent Havlin, Mary Keegan, Rose Lynn, Rose O’Connor, 
Bridie Olphert, Pauline Purdon, Una Smyth, Tracey Turner 
 
Collections 
Weekly Collection:                      £ 1205.00 
Golden Mile:                                £     42.00   
We wish to thank you for your generosity to all our 
collections 
 
Sun Collection 17 Jan:   
Weekly Offering plus Diocesan Youth Collection. 
 
St. Brigid’s PS 
P1 enrolment forms available from the school office. 
 
Diocesan Directories are available at the back of the 
church, priced £3.00. 
 
Coffee Morning  
Our Coffee mornings resume Wed 13 Jan after 10.00am 
Mass. We would love to see you all and wish all our 
patrons a happy new year. 
 
JIGGITY Calling All Adult Irish Dancers 
Irish Dancing for Fitness and fun!  

 Parish Hall, Castle Street 

 Starts 20 January for six weeks 

 7.30 -9.00pm 
 Costs £30.00 (payable on first evening) 

 All proceeds to Refugee Relief 

The Baptism of the Lord 
 
Altar Servers 
As a Living Church we are looking for younger members of 
the parish to become involved in our celebration of the 
Eucharist at Sunday Masses and other important Liturgical 
occasions, i.e. Funerals, First Communion, Confirmation. If 
your son or daughter who is currently attending St Brigid’s 
in either P4, P5 or P6 is interested in serving their parish in 
this manner, I would appreciate your support by filling in 
the permission slip (in porch) and returning it to the Primary 
School before Wed 13 Jan. I hope to arrange an Altar 
Server meeting with parents for Wed 20 Jan at 3.10pm in 
the Church. 
 
Faith Development  
Jeff Cavins’ scripture course “A Quick Journey Through 
the Bible” will be presented in our Parochial Hall starting 
Sunday 31 January 2016, from 7.00 – 8.30pm, and will 
continue until the evening of Palm Sunday.  
The course is a mixture of DVD presentations by Jeff and 
small group discussion.  This has been organised, and will 
be presented by members of the North Connor Pastoral 
Community Team (formerly PAT).  Parishioners from all six 
parishes of our Pastoral Community will be invited to 
attend. Look forward to seeing you there!   
 
Prayer Cards 
The Parish Pastoral Council would like to offer prayer 
cards to all our young people who are going through 
exams this month and at any time in the future. A little 
prayer to help them realise that the Holy Spirit is waiting for 
them to ask for Divine support at exam time especially! We 
would like them to always remember how God has blessed 
them, each with their own unique gifts and talents. The 
cards will be available at the Church doors. 

 
The Priests                                                                           
Our Lady of Lourdes School are holding a concert by The 
Priests on Friday 12 Feb at 8pm. The concert will be held 
in the Diamond Hall at Coleraine University. Doors open at 
6.30pm. Tickets cost £20.in aid of school funds and are 
available from school office - phone 028 276 65079     

Please consult our webpage and notice boards for more 
information and event details 

http://www.ballymoneyparish.com/

